
 
WARNING 
 
 
The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority has received several inquiries from persons who have been 
contacted of a company named Hojgaard Pierson, Lyngbyvej 20, 3. sal, 2100 København Ø 
http://www.hpforex.com.  
  
According to information given to The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority, the company has offered to 
carry out financial services.  
  
Hojgaard Pierson does not have authorization from the Danish Financial Supervisory Authority in 
accordance with the Financial Business Act to carry out such services. 
 
Companies which are authorised to carry out financial services in Denmark can be found at 
www.finanstilsynet.dk.  
 
For further informations: Klaus Melby, direkte tlf.nr.: 33 55 82 42 
 


